

محرسة ايليت الأنجليزية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/AUG/2538-25

Date: Aug 20, 2025

Dear Parents,

We hope you and your family had a restful break and are looking forward to a joyful start to the new term. It is always a pleasure to welcome our children back, refreshed and ready to learn and grow together.

This is a gentle reminder about the **fee structure for the academic year 2025–2026**, which has been reviewed and approved by the KHDA for all schools in Dubai. The approved increase is **2.35**%, effective from **April 2025**.

As shared earlier (Circular No. CIR/EES/JUNE/2528-25), this revision will be reflected from **September 2025 onwards**. The detailed fee structure is available on both the **KHDA website** and in the **Parent-School Contract** for your reference.

We deeply value your continued support and understanding, and we remain committed to ensuring that every adjustment contributes meaningfully to maintaining the high-quality educational experience your children deserve.

Thank you for being an integral part of our school community.

With warm regards,

PRINCIPAL

DUBAI - U.A.E.